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PRESS RELEASE

Riverside, CA - The Alvord Unified School District in partnership with the
City of Riverside is excited to announce the upcoming Community
Health and Resource Fair, which will take place on May 2, 2023, from 9am
to 1pm, at La Sierra Park. This event aims to promote health and wellness
in the community, as well as provide access to important resources for
families and individuals.

The Alvord Unified Community Health and Resource Fair is free and open
to the public. The event will feature informational booths and resources
on a range of topics, including mental health, nutrition, and fitness.

Representatives from various community organizations will be present
to answer questions and provide guidance.

Our goal is to promote wellness, education, and opportunities for all, and
we hope this event will help make a positive impact on the lives of those
who attend.

The Alvord Unified Community Health and Resource Fair is a
collaborative effort between the Alvord Unified School District, City of
Riverside, community organizations, and local health providers.
Together, they are working to promote a healthier, more connected
community.

For more information about the Alvord Unified Community Health and
Resource Fair, please contact our Family Engagement office at
951.509.5163.



